
OFFICIAL NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF HAMPTON
THE  UNIFORM
CONSTRUCTION  CODE
(UCC) BOARD OF APPEALS
WILL  CONDUCT  A  PUBLIC
HEARING  ON  MONDAY,
FEBRUARY 10, 2025 AT 7:00
PM,  AT  THE  MUNICIPAL
BLDG.  TO  HEAR  THE
FOLLOWING CASE:
CASE  NO.  25-01  –  The
applicant,  Dean  &  Donna
Sotereanos, are requesting a
variance  to  Township
Ordinance  Chapter  285,
Swimming  Pools,  Section
285-5, requiring a safety fence
for all pools that are less than
4’ in height. The applicant is
requesting  to  use  an
automatic retractable cover in
lieu  of  the  required  safety
fence.   If  persons  with  a
disability wish to attend and
need auxiliary aid, contact the
Twp. at 412-486-0400 at least
7 days prior to hearing date.

Dean Hess
Chairman


